Welcome back to school everyone! It has been a joy to see our students back in the class and
learning well. We are pleased at how well students have been learning new routines, following social
distancing guidelines, and wearing their masks! While it isn't the easiest to adapt to changes
required by this pandemic, everyone has been doing a great job of being flexible and trying their
best. Thank you parents (and students) for all your hard work and thoughtfulness in order to keep
everyone safel!

In order to reduce the amount of papers that need to be handled, we are switching to an electronic
format of our weekly newsletter / forms this year.

Each week, our newsletter and forms can be found at: https://saintferdinandschool.org/thursday-
thoughts/

Every Thursday, Principal Folino will also have a Facebook Live going over important announcements.
An email will then be sent to all families with a link to the current week's newsletter and forms once
they are posted o the website, as well as a link to the Facebook Live recording.

Attached to this letter is our Covid policy. Please review this carefully, as it has important
information to keep everyone safe.

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE THIS EMAIL WITH THESE LINKS BY 6:00
THURSDAY NIGHT, PLEASE CHECK YOUR SPAM FOLDER. IF THE EMAIL IS
STILL NOWHERE TO BE FOUND, PLEASE SEND YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS TO
school@saintferdinand.org SO WE CAN MAKE SURE WE ARE USING YOUR
FAMILY'S CORRECT EMAIL ADDRESS.
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